

Dear Parents and Caregivers.

As from Term 3, parents will be welcomed to come into school. I know many of you will be very relieved to do this and be able to catch up with others. Our community has been incredibly disciplined and shown enormous understanding over the past few months. You have accepted that if you or your child contacted COVID-19 there may be few if any symptoms, yet you have realised that others may be severely affected by the virus. Knowing that we have not yet defeated the virus, we will still need to be vigilant and exercise social distancing. When you come into the school this term, please be aware that if a classroom has many parents in it, that it may not be a good idea to come in on that day. Please look at the number on the entrance to your child's room indicating how many adults can safely be in one classroom. If you are in a classroom, be conscious that others may be waiting to come in, so please limit your time inside.

Your children have developed independence over the last few months and it would be counter- productive to start doing jobs for your child when they have already displayed great skills. You may have developed a successful routine where you are happy to drop off your child and let them walk in, saving you the hassle of finding a park. We do not want to pressure anyone into thinking that you have to come into the school to be a good parent.

School will conclude for all students at 3.15pm including Reception and Year 1 students. The gates will be open at 3.00 pm each day allowing you to have access to the school.

Kind Regards

Rfavilla

Rick Favilla PRINCIPAL